
 

9.25.12 / Dear Staff & Community~ Hope this e-mail finds you well. 
 
Tip of the Week: Reduce font size. (Minimizing font size when printing 
uses less ink and less paper) 
 
Climate Change Student Art Competition: 
Cool science invites students of all ages to create and submit a visual 
work of art about climate change. 
www.uml.edu/Education/Coolscience/default.aspx<http://www.uml.ed
u/Education/Coolscience/default.aspx> 
 
Classroom Green Kit: 
Would your class like to have tools & curriculum to become a green 
classroom? 
http://www.thegreenteam.org/kit.html 
 
Walk-Ride Days: 
Mark your calendars! Next Walk/Ride Day is THIS Friday, September 
28th. http://greenstreets.mapc.org/ 
 
Best wishes, 
Kristen 
 
Kristen von Hoffmann 
Sustainability Manager 
Cambridge Public School District 
work: (617) 349-6856 
mobile: (617) 599-7264 
 
http://www3.cpsd.us/sustainability/Sustainability 


